
Truckee  PD  looking  for  OHV
money
The Truckee Police Department is submitting a preliminary off-
highway vehicle grant applications to the California State
Parks Off-Highway Motor Vehicle Recreation Division for the
funding to create and maintain an OHV program.

The money would be used for enforcement and education related
funding.

The application is available online for public review and
comment until April 6. Public comments need to be submitted to
both the Truckee Police Department and the OHMVR, instructions
on how to comment are on the OHMVR’s website under “Public
Review Instructions.”

People wishing to direct their comments directly to the police
department may email rmoreau@townoftruckee.com.
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